
I am writing this in opposition to renewing the permit for Perma Fix.  

20 years have passed and this facility is no longer on the outskirts of Richland. There is more traffic and 

businesses in the near vicinity, and the area continues to grow.  

This facility receives radioactive, chemical and Beryllium contaminated items from Hanford. They 

routinely size reduce and repackage Hanford waste. Why bring these items closer to town? Leave them 

out at Hanford where at least there is no risk from a transportation accident, or a breach of containment 

from the facility. Based on the fact this facility is not part of the DOE, or VPP I have serious concerns 

about the workers there being able to bring up safety concerns and Stop Work if they feel rushed or 

under pressure to do something unsafe. Just recently there were two visitors from Hanford that got 

contaminated while verifying waste at Perma Fix. We don’t need this kind of facility in Richland.  


